
DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY, KUMAUN UNIVERSITY NAINITAL 

NOTICE 

All candidates seeking admission to M.Sc. Chemistry Program are here by informed that a counselling will be held on 04 Nov 2023 against the vacant seats. All interested candidates are required to report themselves before the admission committee between 11:00 am to 11:30 am on 04 Nov 2023. Admission will be given in order of merit against the available seats only and presence of candidate in the counselling is not a guarantee of admission. No seat is vacant against SC Category. 

Date: O3. |1-2023 fo Cohpner 
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